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What’s happening at FPA?  

Please add us on twitter to find out more! 

If you haven’t already, please download the Marvellous Me App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You should have received your child’s login details for ‘My Maths’ – it’s a great way for your child to catch up on 
‘learning gaps’ and consolidate learning in class.  Please encourage your child to complete the tasks set - we’ve 
had lots of positive feedback about this already!   

As you’re aware, we’re working hard on strategies to support our children to cope with different emotions and 
to self-regulate.  This year we’re taking part in Young Minds #Hello Yellow to support young people’s mental 
health.  On Friday 9 October we’ll be asking children and staff to wear something yellow, and make a donation if 
they wish to help raise funds for Young Minds. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss S. Reynolds 
Acting Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

Only those parents who hold a pass should be accessing our school car park. 
 

Communication:  If there is an issue/question, please ensure that you follow our communication policy 
and make an appointment to see/speak your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  
If you’re not satisfied, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

1st October – Parent Support with Secondary School applications (appointment only) 

2nd October – Parent Support with Secondary School applications (appointment only) 

5th October – School INDIVIDUAL photographs  

9th October – Young Minds #HelloYellow (Wear something yellow) 

21st October – Parent Consultations TBC (likely to be virtual) 

22nd October – NHS Flu Nasal Spray offered (Rec – Year 6) 

23rd October – Break up for half-term 

2nd November – Training day (school closed) 

3rd November – Children return to school  

4th & 5th November – Virtual Open Events offered for prospective Nursery and 

Reception parents 

 

 

A text has been sent regarding 

a Free Online Safety Session – 

aimed at parents in Year 5 & 6  

7th October 

  

** OUR NEW WEBSITE IS LIVE ** 
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What have we been up to?  Remember to follow us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remote learning and COVID-19 

If your child is sent home with COVID symptoms or you choose to keep them at home due to COVID symptoms – a 

generic Year group work pack is available for collection from the school office. 

If we are advised by public health to isolate a bubble/year group, we ask that you have the Marvellous App, Zoom, 

My Maths and access the Oak National Academy.   


